
Spring View HOA 

October 20, 2022 

 

Dear Spring View HOA Residents, 

 

It has been brought to our attention that some residents have been disposing of unwanted mail in the 

pet waste station receptacle at the end of Sahallee Dr. Please note that these receptacles are for pet 

waste only.  We have a new vendor taking over the maintenance of these soon and ask that you please 

only use them for their intended purposes and dispose of your unwanted mail in your own trash cans.  

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

Heather Smith 
Heather Smith 

Community Manager 

Spring View HOA 

Legacy Southwest Property Management  


